
04-18-18 KLAS Users’ Group Officers’ Meeting Notes 

Attendees: 

Craig Hayward, North Carolina LBPH, President 

Chandra Thornton, Palm Beach County Library Talking Books, Vice President 

Erin Pawlus, Arizona Talking Book Library, Secretary 

Andrea Callicutt, Keystone Systems 

 

Registrations Update 

There has been a change in who will represent NLS this year, and that is reflected in 
the list of registrants.  We also had one more person register recently. 

 

Updates from Committees 

Julie Klauber Award: Nancy Reese from Idaho Commission for Libraries, Talking Books 
Service, has been selected as the 2018 Julie Klauber Award Honoree. 

Logistics:  The members commented on the restaurant guide and discussed AV needs 
for the conference and reception.  Residence Inn is completely booked, though 
there is still some room in TownePlace Suites.  The presenter for the Julie 
Klauber Award was determined.  KUC 2019 is still in the early stages of 
development, but some updates were provided on the proposal. 

Programming: The meeting was canceled, though the committee is up-to-date with 
conference planning.   

 

Volunteer Updates 

An e-mail reminder will go out for conference volunteers and door prizes soon. 

 



Business Meeting Prep 

The agenda for the Business Meeting is being created.  Prior to the conference, an e-
mail will be sent out with links to last year’s minutes and this year’s agenda so 
people can read them in advance of the conference.     

 

Officer’s Missive 

Craig will send out the next missive to the group.  The officers went over recent 
additions to the KLAS Users website. 

 

New Business 

New members will be appointed for the KLAS Development Advisory Committee 
(KDAC), as current committee terms have expired.  More information will be 
forthcoming. 

 

Next Meeting Date 

Tentative call scheduled for 5/2/18 at 2:00 PM Eastern 

 

 

 

 

 


